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The Rector        
 

 

November 30, 2020  

   
President QIU Yong  
Tsinghua University 
Beijing, China  

   

Dear President QIU Yong,  

I am honored to send you my warmest congratulations on the occasion of the 110th anniversary of 
Tsinghua University on behalf of the entire community of the Alma Mater.   
 
To the University of Bologna, Tsinghua University represents one of the most strategic academic 
partners, especially in the fields of joint research as well as curricula, and exchange of faculty 
members and students.  Indeed, our institutions have recently officialized their partnership with a 
memorandum of understanding, which marks our cooperation and willingness of working together 
for the years to come.  
 
I think this strategic partnership will be our point of departure for reflecting upon the many 
challenges that we are currently facing and those which lay ahead. Indeed, I believe that there is a 
collective need for us to ponder together and to be commonly engaged in the international 
discourse, as actions that come from joint efforts are the only way for dealing with current global 
issues.  

Best regards to you and your colleagues.  

Sincerely yours,  

 

         

                                                                                                           

                                         

Francesco Ubertini 


